
State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

April 5, 2006 

Tad & Dawn Kreuger 
W887 Chili Rd 
Chili, WI 54420 

Jim Doyle, Governor 
Scott Hassett, Secretary 
Scott Humrickhouse, Regional Director 

Subject: Groundwater Contamination Investigation 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Kreuger: 

West Central Region Headquarters 
1300 W. Clairemont Avenue 

PO Box 4001 
Eau Claire, Wisconsin 54702-4001 

Telephone 715-839-3700 
FAX 715-839-6076 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

As you know, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) has been 
conducting an investigation into contamination to your well. Our consultant, Earth Tech, 
has identified three properties where soil and groundwater contamination is known. 

Enclosed is a copy of Earth Tech's report. Please feel free to contact me with questions 
regarding this investigation at 715-839-1604. 

Sincerely, 

/f;nn_ /(~~c&,kl,·j 
Tom Kendzierski (J /~ 
Hydrogeologist 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

Enclosures: Earth Tech Interim Phase I & Final Phase II Reports 
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